NAFIS & YOUNG
ENGINEERS, INC

CIVIL /ENVIRONMENTAL
ENGINEERING & SURVEYING

March 23, 2020

Mr. Jeffrey Luft, Chairman
Planning and Zoning Commission
Town of Oxford

486 Oxford Road

Oxford, CT 06478

Re: 1 Commerce Street, Oxford, CT

Dear Mr. Luff:

Nafis & Young Engineers, Inc. (NYE) is in receipt of Plans and drainage calculations for the above-
referenced project. All of our comments in our February 20, 2020 letter have been addressed. We have
no further comment.

If you should have any questions, please feel free to reach out to me at 203-314-8041.

Sinc ]

/Ja €s H. Galligan, P.E.

'T(aﬁs & Young Engineers, Inc.
Town Engineer of Oxford



